
House Rules Committee 
 
Re HB 3464 
 

I am opposed to this bill.   
 
The enforcement of immigration laws are the responsibility of all enforcement organizations. Our state 
needs to get with it and implement actions to reduce illegals.  Illegals reduce the employment 
opportunities of legal residents and are a financial burden on our schools and  medical system for 
starters. 
 
Section 3 of the bill, the emergency clause is strange as it targets our law enforcement folks trying to 
insure public peace, health and safety.  
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